
I am writing in support of the Clean Energy Jobs bill. It is very important for our economy as a retreat 
from fossil fuels as our prime energy source is on its way.  
 
Let's build the platform for the jobs of the future and the infrastructure needed to "green" the economy. 
Now is the time for action. 
 
Thank you, 
Helen Seidler  
Bend, OR 
 


